
        July 3, 2014  
 
 

 Note from the Chair for the July 9, 2014 Steering Group Meeting  
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
This is our last call before the summer break. During this call, we would like to hear from all 
Working Groups about their activities since the Annual Conference and how they are planning to 
proceed in the run up to the various workshops and ultimately to the Annual Conference in 
Sydney.  
 
Working Group updates 

In the last Steering Group meeting we adopted the work plans for all ICN working groups. In our 
next meeting we invite all Working Group Chairs to give a brief update their respective WG 
activities since the Annual Conference and if possible also on the forward planning for this ICN 
year. 

2015 Annual Conference 

The ACCC will provide an update on the conference planning, the logistics and the special project 
for the 2015 Annual Conference. 

 
ICN Specified Purpose Account  

As mentioned in Section 4 of the Resolution of the International Competition Network Steering 
Group and Undertaking Between Canada and International Competition Network Steering Group,   
the Secretariat will provide the annual financial update of the ICN Specified Purpose Account. 

I look forward to speaking with you next week.  
 
With best regards,  
 
Andreas Mundt 
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